
 

Update April 2022 
 

 

Our latest Department of Health Infection Control Audit and CQC Infection 

Prevention & Control Inspection Report are included on our website as a way of 

reassuring you of our strict hygiene measures. Our Care Consultant partners 

undertake repeat audits on a regular basis to ensure that our standards remain high. 

We follow a comprehensive and all-encompassing approach to infection control and 

the management of measures to protect all our Residents and Staff from the 

Coronavirus and its variant forms. 

This includes: 

• Regular testing of all staff and testing for visitors / contractors to the home 

when requested or as a part of a risk assessed approach. 

• Testing of residents at the home as a safety measure when this appears 

appropriate. 

• Strict adherence to all measures directed by Public Health (East Sussex) in 

relation to new Resident admissions to the home. 

• Use of highly sophisticated Infection Control processes – Ozonating devices, 

Temperature sensing devices for staff, Virucidal fogging, rigorous cleaning and 

deep cleaning regimes. 

Our staff are highly trained in infection control processes and we utilise a range of 

measures including daily use of tried and tested disinfection regimes. 

We also work in close partnership with Public Health (East Sussex) to ensure that our 

standards stay high for the protection of our Residents, visitors and Staff. 

 

 

 

https://www.peasmarshplace.co.uk/files/1649342198_9ef3081a9cf013a9a195.pdf
https://www.peasmarshplace.co.uk/files/1649342201_c57a23a4584859dcf048.pdf

